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Dear Patient, 

 

It has come to our attention that you are overdue a cervical smear. This may be because you 

have not received/missed a letter from the Cervical Screening Administration Services or forgotten 

to make an appointment for the same.  

 

Women are routinely invited to have cervical smear screening tests to prevent cervical cancer, 

therefore we encourage that you book an appointment at your earliest convenience. For more 

information on this, please see https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/cervical-screening/  

 

We would therefore be grateful if you could call us to book an appointment for a cervical smear.  

If you wish to defer or cease screening, please follow the link, and follow the instructions 

https://www.csas.nhs.uk/contact-us/  

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

Quedgeley Medical Centre 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/cervical-screening/
https://www.csas.nhs.uk/contact-us/

